Get Ready for
Mandatory Commercial
Organics Recycling

Covered Businesses Must Have
Organics Recycling as of April 1, 2016

As part of California’s recycling and greenhouse gas (GHG) emission
goals, businesses will be required to collect yard trimmings, food
scraps and food-soiled paper for composting, effective April 1,
2016. Multifamily buildings with five or more units will be required
to collect yard trimmings, effective April 1, 2016. These organic
materials account for nearly one-third of the approximately 30
million tons of waste destined for California’s landfills each year.

Diverting organics from landfills for processing into compost and
mulch reduces landfill GHG emissions and produces sustainable
products that contribute to soil health, plant nutrition, water
conservation and carbon sequestration. Mandatory commercial
organics recycling helps to meet the goals of California’s Global
Warming Solutions Act, AB 32.
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